
From: WL - Communications Team Communications.Team@west-lindsey.gov.uk
Subject: Latest Advice for Playgrounds and Outdoor Gyms

Date: 11 August 2020 at 09:57
To: angelalindale@gmail.com
Cc: Andy Gray andy.gray@west-lindsey.gov.uk

Dear Parish Clerks,
 
On the 3rd of August the guidance in relation to managing playgrounds and
outdoor gyms was updated. It can be found following this link:
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-guidance-for-managing-
playgrounds-and-outdoor-gyms
 
I know that many of you have successfully reopened your playgrounds and
outdoor gyms and if you have not yet done so, the attached guidance should
provide you with assistance to enable you to.
 
The Council also has a range of supporting information available here on its
covid 19 toolkit https://www.west-lindsey.gov.uk/coronavirus/coronavirus-support-
for-businesses/
Whilst this is primarily aimed at businesses the principles in relation to risk
assessments are consistent and may be helpful.
 
Thanks to all of you that have taken steps to reopen these much needed
community facilities.
 
Yours Sincerely,
 
Andy Gray
Housing and Environmental Enforcement Manager
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